
 

 

 

 

Outward No – IMR/BCA/2022-23/244   

                                Date: 25/01/2023 

 

 

To,  
Mr. Bhagyesh Tripathi 
Cyber Security Analyst 
Genpact, Pune 
 
 Subject: Invitation for seminar on “Various aspects in IT”. 
 

 Respected sir, 
 
            Institute of Management and Research, was established by KCE Society in 
1986 to initiate education in Business Management and Computer application in Khandesh 
Region. IMR is recognized by AICTE Delhi and affiliated to North Maharashtra 
University, Jalgaon. We are conducting BCA, MCA, Integrated MCA and MBA courses. 

We are delighted by having the opportunity to invite you for the seminar on “Various 
aspects in IT” in our institute. So, we request you to accept our invitation and provide us 
with a convenient date for workshop. It will be our pleasure to hear from you and help our 
students to gather knowledge. 
 
We hope that we will benefit a lot from your presence. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Sweta G. Phegade            Dr. Tanuja Fegade              Dr. Shilpa Bendale 
   BCA Coordinator,                  HoD & Academic Dean              Director 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Outward No – IMR/BCA/2022-23/245   

                                Date: 27/01/2023 

 

To,  
Mr. Bhagyesh Tripathi 
Cyber Security Analyst 
Genpact, Pune 
 
 Subject: Thanks letter for seminar on “Various aspects in IT”. 
 
 Respected sir, 
 
 On behalf of KCES’s Institute of Management and Research, Jalgaon, I would like 
to thank you for the interacting with our students and giving wonderful seminar on 27th 
Jan. 2023. It would be beneficial for our students for gaining knowledge on recent trends 
in IT and Cyber Security. 

 

This seminar was really informative and very beneficial for our students. 

Thank you again. 

 

 

 

 
 
Mrs. Sweta G. Phegade            Dr.Tanuja Fegade              Dr. Shilpa Bendale 
   BCA Co-ordinator,                  HoD & Academic Dean              Director 
 


